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We	have	3	working	groups	at	Duggan	Park	now	to	accommodate	the	new	workers	who	
have	joined	us.	We	continue	to	have	AROCHA	on	the	3rd	Saturday	of	the	month	and	a	small	
group	are	continuing	on	the	Cirst	Tuesday	morning	of	the	month.	We	have	added	a	new	
group	on	the	2nd	Saturday	of	the	month.	Our	new	volunteers	have	joined	us	as	a	result	of	
Tiffany	Gessler	who	does	bush	school	at	Duggan	Park.	A	Montesorri	Day	Care	also	does	
regular	Bush	school	at	Duggan	Park.	
	
We	are	continuing	with	the	regular	weed	removal	and	are	going	to	start	weeding	the	block	
of	land	that	connects	the	main	park	to	Kara	View	Drive	in	the	East.	
	
A	big	thanks	to	Michael	McGoldrick	who	continues	to	be	an	enormous	support	to	me	and	
our	workers.		
	


